

QUEENSWAY SCHOOL

Brantwood Rise
Banbury
OXON
OX16 9NH

Tel: 01295 251631

Head Teacher: Mrs Sarah Horbury-Jakeman BA Hons (QTS), NPQH

Email: office.2057@queensway.oxon.sch.uk

Thursday 16th January 2020

Dear Parents.

We would like you to join us for our Art **shared lesson** on **Thursday 23rd January** between **8.45am – 9.45am.** We can accommodate younger siblings on this occasion.

As part of our art topic this term, we have been looking at the work of Sir Christopher Wren. During the lesson we will be creating large scale collages of some of the most famous buildings designed by him.

If you have any newspapers, magazines, leaflets etc at home that are no longer needed please could you send them into school before the lesson.

The shared lesson will be a fantastic opportunity for you to take part in activities alongside your child and to share the learning experience with them.

We hope that by joining us for our shared lesson you will be able to celebrate your child's learning and achievements in school.

Please sign in at reception when you arrive.

We look forward to seeing you.

Many thanks for your support.

Miss Jeffries